Ordering Your Books
If you place your textbook order online by August

16th, we will deliver to your bedroom for FREE
before you arrive. When ordering, please include
your Colgate residence building and room number
and choose "textbook delivery".

You can also arrange to pick up your textbook
order at the Colgate Bookstore by choosing
"textbook in-store pickup". Your books will be
boxed and waiting for you at the bookstore when
you arrive. Please allow 24 - 48 hours to pass after

placing your order before picking up your books.

Please note, we cannot ship textbooks to the

mailroom.

If you are a financial aid recipient and need
assistance purchasing your books, please contact
stuaccounts@colgate.edu to discuss options to
utilize your financial aid to purchase your
textbooks.

Textbook Tips

e Rent textbooks when possible. Renting can
save up to 55%, but be aware of return
deadlines.

e The Colgate Bookstore cares about your
semester budget so we offer very competitive
pricing - check our prices against other online
booksellers before making your choices.

e Order online. Order your textbooks on our
website and pick them up at the bookstore or

have them delivered to your room on campus.

Rentals

A large selection of new and used rental textbooks
will be available. Please note that not all textbooks
are eligible to be rented. You may rent textbooks

when you place your online order.

How To Order

To order your textbooks online, log in to the
University's portal. Once there, click on the
"Student Toolbox" tab at the top of the page. Then,
you will see a "Student Course Books" box on the
right-hand side of the page. In this box, you will
see a listing of all the courses in which you are
enrolled. Click on the "Get your books" box. You
will be able to select from our stock of new, used,
and rental textbooks, then checkout through our
secure order system.

This system will remain available for your use
throughout the semester.

Parents: If purchasing books for your student, be
sure to use the student name as the ship-to name
on your order, to avoid confusion at pick-up time.

Textbook Refunds:
August 23 - September 5, 2023

Refunds will only be given if you have dropped
a course.

The bookstore will provide textbook refunds
Wednesday, August 23rd - Wednesday, September
5th. There will be no refunds given after September
5th. All merchandise must be in original condition.
All shrink-wrapped merchandise must be
unopened.

Required:

e Drop/Add verification
e The original receipt

e Colgate ID

Call or email us with questions:
315-228-7830 / 315-228-7472
textbooks@colgate.edu
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